
 

 

5-7 Patroklou Str. Maroussi 151 25 Athens Greece 
Τ: +30 210 6877 300  F: +30 210 6877 400 
Ε: info@mytilineos.gr 

 
 

mytilineos.gr 

 
Announcement 

 

 
Athens, Greece – 30 July 2018 – It is with great sorrow and grief that all 
MYTILINEOS employees pay their condolences for all the human losses and 
stand by the side of all those affected by the national disaster of the wild forest 
fires that broke out on 23 July 2018 in Attica, Greece. 
 
As a small token of respect and aid to our fellow citizens, the Board of 
Directors of MYTILINEOS has decided to proceed with the following actions: 
 
1. The deposit of € 1 million to the Special Aid Account of the Bank of Greece. 
2. Protergia will proceed with a complete write-off of all the due amounts of its 
consumers whose properties have been destroyed and will also provide free of 
charge electricity for two months to all other Protergia consumers in the 
affected areas. (Specific details will be given to the beneficiaries)  
3. Blood donation by the employees of MYTILINEOS in the company’s offices 
and all other facilities, to the benefit of all the hospitalized and injured. 
4. The participation of MYTILINEOS in the initiative of the Hellenic Federation 
of Enterprises for the restoration of the affected areas’ infrastructures. 
5. Our employees will continue to collect and deliver goods to cover basic 
needs of the affected, an initiative that has already started from the very first 
day following the disaster. 
 
Devastated by the loss of so many people, we express our warmest 
condolences to the families of all those that have passed away and we wish 
for a fast recovery of the injured.  
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